
PUBLIC NOTICE -
DECEMBER BOARD OF

REVIEW FOR MIKADO TOWNSHIP
MIKADO CIVIC CENTER

2291 S. F-41 MIKADO, MI. 48745
Wednesday, December 14, 2022

Beginning at 5:30 p.m.

The purpose of this meeting is for correcting clerical errors, mutual
mistakes of fact and qualified errors. The December Board of

Review also has the authority to grant disabled veterans’
exemptions and poverty exemptions. Qualified Disabled Veterans
or their unmarried surviving spouses may file for an exemption on

the 2022 tax bills for the property that they own and occupy as
their homestead. Property owners may apply for a poverty

exemption on their principal residence if they have not already
applied for the poverty exemption during the 2022 calendar year.
Application forms may be picked up from the assessor’s office.
All petitions for Board of Review action, including affidavits,

applications and supporting documentation must be received by the
assessor before 5:00 p.m. Monday December 12, 2022. If no such
requests have been received the December Board of Review will

be cancelled for lack of business.

Nancy Schwickert
Mikado Township Assessor


